
English

MFL

Computer Science

Maths 

Technology

Art

PSHE

History

Geography

RE

Science

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope this message finds you well. The students have made a brilliant start back at school and we are very 

impressed with their attitude and behaviour.  

To support the transition between lockdown and learning at school, we have reduced the Key Stage 3 home 

learning timetable. We believe that this reduction will give students the time to adjust back into school and 

produce an even higher quality of work. 

Home learning will now be set every Thursday on Satchel One or Google classroom and should be submitted by 

the following Tuesday. Students should spend 4 hours a week completing this work to a high standard. Each 

subject will set homework every three weeks on a rotational basis.  

The flow chart below explains this process.  Week 1 will start this Thursday 18th March. Each week, the students 

will receive homework for the next set of subjects indicated clockwise on the flow chart.  

                 

           

             

             

             

             

             

             

        

        

             

             

             

         

 

Students will be awarded 2 achievement points if the work is completed to a high standard and 1 achievement 

point for work that is completed to a good standard.  

To support the children’s mental wellbeing during what has been a particularly difficult time we are launching 

‘Wellbeing Wednesday.’ No home learning will be set on a Wednesday. Instead, we will encourage students to 

put extra focus on feeling positive and their mental health.     

If you have any questions please contact gds@gladesmore.com.   

We thank you for your continued work and support with the students at home.   

Yours sincerely,  

Mr G. Davis 

The Success Manager 

 

Week 1: Year 8 

Week 1: Year 7 

Week 1: Year 9 
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